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Clerk to Bills Committee          15 December 2004 
Legislative Council Secretariat         
3rd Floor, Citibank Tower 
3 Garden Road, Central 
Hong Kong 
 
(Attn: Ms Christina SHIU) 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Shiu 
 

Bills Committee on Construction Industry Council (No. 2) Bill 
 
 Our attention has been drawn to a letter dated 7 December 2004 to you from 
the Construction Industry Training Authority Staff Association. 
 
 In paragraph 5 the Association referred to an �unreasonable dismissal of an 
employee� and said that the Authority had sent a lawyer�s letter to the 
Association to �suppress the reasonable action of the Association� in connection 
with such dismissal. 
 
 This is a misrepresentation of what happened.  We should like to put the 
record straight by sending you a copy of the letter which our solicitors sent to 
the Staff Association on 28 October 2004. 
 
 Please note that the Association had made and publicized defamatory 
attacks on individuals and that such attacks could not be described as  
�reasonable action� nor could the Authority�s demand for a withdrawal and 
apology be called an attempt to �suppress� the Association�s actions. 
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By fax and by post 
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 The Association had not responded to the Authority�s reasonable demand 
and the matter will be pursued by the Authority. 
   

Yours sincerely 

 

  
Gordon W F Cho 

Executive Director 

 
Encl 
 
cc: PCICB (Attn: Ms Agnes Kwan) 
 






